
From: madni chaudhary   

Sent: 24 August 2016 17:29 
To: Price, Jemma 

Subject: Re: New Premises Licence - Centre News 

 

Afternoon we would be happy apply Challenge 25 policy and posters 

Thank ypu 

 

 

On Wed, Aug 24, 2016 at 5:19 PM +0100, "Price, Jemma" <Jemma.Price@wiltshire.gov.uk> 

wrote: 

Hi, 
I have had a response from one of the responsible authorities and they have asked whether you 
would consider adopting a Challenge 25 policy as a condition for your licence. 
This would mean that you need to display posters advertising that you operate a Challenge 25 policy, 
and you will challenge anyone who looks 25 or younger for ID if they are trying to purchase alcohol. 
If they are not able to provide adequate ID you will refuse the sale. 
www.challenge25.org is the website that can explain it all further. 
Please let me know if you would consider this. 
Many thanks 

Jemma Price 

Public Protection Officer (Licensing) 
Wiltshire Council, Monkton Park, Chippenham, SN15 1ER 

 

Email: jemma.price@wiltshire.gov.uk 

Web: www.wiltshire.gov.uk 

Follow Wiltshire Council  
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